
THIS MONTH’S SUPER LEARNERS:
Mya- She has been a great asset in 
Fitzwilliam class and has been 
working hard! Well done Mya, we 
are very proud of you! 

Arwa Saleh for trying her hardest 
and working well in every subject. 
She always has a smile and is such a 
kind member of our class. 

Children in Year 2, have written

their own Non- Chronological

reports about the planet on which

we live: Earth.

They also have been

familiarising themselves with the

play script for the KS1 Christmas

Performance. They all have a

part in the play so please

encourage your child to practice

their lines at home.

IN YEAR 2

In Kings and Fitzwilliam class,

children have been familiarising

themselves with 2D and 3D

shapes. They have learnt some of

the name and counted how many

sides and vertices they each have.

They had fun when sorting them

into different groups depending on

their characteristics.

In Science, we started a new unit “Animals including 
humans”. We explored how exercise is beneficial for us 
and we carried out experiments to put these into 
practice and compare the beat of our hearts before and 
after exercise.
What a very interesting topic this is!


